
 

Dear Veteran, 

We read a book called,’’ A Poppy is to Remember,’’ which 
showed how scary it must be to fight in war. We saw graves of 
soldiers, guns, and tanks.   What a terrible thing to go through.  I 
felt sorry for the soldiers who lost their lives fighting for us. 

We sang a song called,’ “What a Wonderful World,’’ for 
Remembrance Day and we heard a song called, “It’s a Pittance of 
Time.”  John McCrae wrote a poem called,’’ In Flanders 
Fields,’’ he wrote the poem because his friend died. 

 On November 11th 1918 people everywhere celebrated the 
return of peace after World War One.  I am grateful that my dad 
isn’t a soldier or else I would be sad for the rest of my life if he was 
killed. 

I would like to thank the soldiers for keeping our country 
safe.   

         Yours Truly, 

 

         Peter 


